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A CLARIFICATION REGARDING OBJECTIONS ON 5TH PROVISIONAL VOTERS 
 FOR THE ELECTIONS OF QAU ALUMNI ASSOCIATION – 2024 

 

 

Dear Alumni, 

We notified 4th provisional list on 14-02-2024 (Reference No. AEC.QAU/2024-32) and requested to identify missing names and 

errors by 16-02-2024 (10 am). It was clearly mentioned that email received after 16-02-2024 (10 am) will not be considered. 

Now we uploaded the last provisional list (Reference No. AEC.QAU/2023-34). Objections will be accepted till 18-02-2024 (10 

am). However, it is pertinent to mention that only unaddressed objections (submitted till 16-02-2024, 10 am) will be considered. 

We will not accept new objections. This is once again to clarify that if anyone submitted an objection on our previous list (before 

16-02-2024, 10am) and his / her objection is still unaddressed then please accept our apology and again email at 

alumni.elections@qau.edu.pk,  we will recheck that why objection was not addressed. However, new objections will not be 

accepted. Sorry for the inconvenience.  

 
THIS IS TO CLARIFY THAT WE ARE NOT ACCEPTING NEW OBJECTION, 

 ONLY MISSED / UNADDRESSED OBJECTIONS WILL BE CONSIDERED, IF ANY 

 

Steering Committee 

QAU Alumni Elections Secretariat. 
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